
  
 

Logistics Traffic Report:  
An update on global situations that may affect product flow. 

 
Week of: March 19, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Global COVID-19 Update 
 
LCBO containers continue to move through the global supply chain, however with delay. Lack of equipment 
and bookings with steamship lines is at a critical stage in the European trade lanes.  We are working closely 
with our partners to ensure product is moving. 

 
Port of Montreal 
 
The Port Authority submitted a final offer Friday, March 12th. The union will vote on Sunday, March 21st in a 
general assembly during which the port will be closed. 
 
Truck Terminal - Maisonneuve and Viau 
A labor shortage has closed the gate service at both terminals Maisonneuve and Viau on Saturday March 20th. 
Terminals will open as of Monday March 22nd as per the usual schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a general information circular designed to alert members of the trade to global issues which may 
affect product flow. For detailed information as to the status of particular product shipments please contact 
your Customer Service Representative (for Specialty Services shipments) or Inventory Manager directly. 

 
LCBO Transportation Team 
 


